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Bennett, Richard - Communities

From: Bennett, Richard - Communities
Sent: 04 October 2019 16:58
To: James Kirkham
Subject: RE: Great Wolf Lodge - Existing Site Ditches

Hi James, 
 
I have looked at the attach report and totally disagree with the conclusion. Ditches are 
watercourses and the removal of any watercourses require land drainage consent from the Lead 
Local Flood Authority.  
 
We will not support the removal of vast lengths to facilitate development. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Richard 
 
Richard Bennett 
Flood Risk Engineer 
Oxfordshire County Council 
County Hall 
New Road 
Oxford 
OX1 1ND 
  
Telephone (mob) : 07919175897 
www.oxfordshire.gov.uk 
 

From: James Kirkham <James.Kirkham@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>  
Sent: 02 October 2019 09:30 
To: Bennett, Richard - Communities <Richard.Bennett@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Great Wolf Lodge - Existing Site Ditches 
 
Hi Richard 
 
Do you think you will have an opportunity to look at this prior to Mondays meeting?  
 
Thanks 
 
Kind regards 
 
James Kirkham BA (Hons) MSc MRTPI 
Principal Planning Officer – General Developments Planning Team 
Development Management  
Place and Growth Directorate 
Cherwell District Council  
Direct Line: 01295 221896 
www.cherwell.gov.uk 
Follow Us: 
Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil  
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Twitter @cherwellcouncil  
 

From: Michael Smith <Michael.Smith@curtins.com>  
Sent: 01 October 2019 12:42 
To: James Kirkham <James.Kirkham@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> 
Cc: Peter Twemlow <Peter.Twemlow@dp9.co.uk>; Bennett, Richard - Communities 
<Richard.Bennett@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Great Wolf Lodge - Existing Site Ditches 
 
Good Afternoon James,  
 
I have received the comments from Richard on the proposed drainage strategy for Great Wolf Lodge.  
I have put together a technical note on the two ditches that run from north to south across the site. I hope this 
better outlines their function and history.  
Please could you provide comment on it.  
 
I would hope to better discuss this with you at next weeks pre-app meeting so that a viable solution can be found. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 

Michael Smith 
Senior Infrastructure Engineer 
T. 020 7324 2240  
michael.smith@curtins.com  
  
Units 5/6 
40 Compton Street 
London EC1V 0BD 
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately.  
 
Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).  
 
Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..  


